


 

  Prestige Trailers is a division of Triple E Canada Ltd. 

the trailer.  Secondly, to install a more permanent stopper on each gate that more 

positively prevents these chute gates from coming out of their track. 

e. This remedial corrective action can be accomplished at no cost to you, the Owner, by 

taking the trailer to your dealer location for the update to be carried out.    Or if you 

wish to carry out the update yourself, Prestige Trailers can provide the parts at no 

cost to you and will reimburse you for one labor hour of your time to carry out the 

work.  Please contact Prestige Trailers directly if you wish to carry out the update 

yourself to arrange for parts shipment and reimbursement of labor costs.   

 

Our point of contact here at Prestige Trailers will be Mr. Randall Siemens, Service & 

Warranty Manager for Prestige Trailers. 

 

If you believe that Prestige Trailers or our dealer has failed to or is unable to remedy this 

defect at no cost to you, you may submit a complaint to:   

The Administrator, National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, 1200 New Jersey 

Ave., SE., Washington D.C.  20590 

Or you may call them toll-free at the Vehicle Safety Hotline 1-888-327-4236  

Or go to http://www.safercar.gov 

 

If you are a lessor of a trailer covered under this Recall, you are required to send this 

notification to your lessee, by first class mail within 10 days of receipt of this notification. 

 
We look forward to working with you to swiftly address this issue and get this corrective 
action in place. 
 
 
Yours truly, 
Prestige Trailers 




